

Dear John Ireland and Little Angels Families,

We're excited to invite you to our upcoming Scholastic Book Fair! This event is an opportunity for students of all ages to build their home libraries and further their love of reading. As always, all purchases benefit our school. After missing out on many beloved traditions, we are excited to bring back the Book Fair during the Catholic Schools Week Breakfast!

Here's what you need to know about the Fair, which will take place in the Multi-purpose Room at John Ireland School on **Sunday**, **January 30**, **8:30 - noon**.

- JI students will have a chance to preview the fair with their classrooms on Friday 1/28 (a wish list may come home with your student on this day). JI students will have a chance to purchase items at the fair during afternoon recess on Monday, January 31 using cash they bring from home or using funds from eWallet.
- Our Book Fair offers a cash-free payment option called eWallet. It's a convenient digital account that your child can use for shopping at our fair. Grandparents, friends, and others can contribute, too!
- If you can't make it to the Fair, then shop online at our school's Virtual Book
 Fair from January 24-February 4. All orders ship directly to your home, and
 shipping is free for book orders over \$25. Your online orders will also benefit
 our school.

Visit our Book Fair homepage to learn more and get started with eWallet and online shopping: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/johnirelandcatholicschool

When you see social media posts about our fair - share widely for more exposure to our bookfair. Each sale benefits our school! We're excited to celebrate our love of books together at the Book Fair!

Brenda McHugh, Librarian, St. Peter Library Mom of Ivy, grade 6

Mandy Salfer, Librarian, John Ireland School Mom of Lauren, grade 3 and Lilly, Kdg.

